
 

 

 

 

CALL FOR POSTERS 

 

 

At the anniversary meeting of the Research Center Neurosensory Science on October 6th, 

2023, there will be a poster session from about 15:00 to 16:30 in the foyer of building A11 

(Campus Haarentor). We are looking for interested scientists who would like to present their 

research projects during the poster session and be available for discussion with the 

attendees.  

Topics from the whole spectrum of Neurosensory Science or topics from the research groups 

of the members of the Research Center are welcome.  

Posters in A0 format (portrait or landscape) are expected. 

Please communicate expressions of interest in a timely manner to: nina.gassmann@uol.de 

 

The registration for the conference is open: 

https://eveeno.com/AnmeldungForschungszentrumNeurosensorik 

The participation in the poster session and also the need for poster printing are asked there.  
 

The conference program and further information can be found at: 

https://uol.de/neurosensorik/jubilaeumstagung-2023 
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